
Thursday 25th July 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for your Diary 

25th July School closes for Summer break 

3rd Sept School Opens for Autumn Term 

Eco Council Update 
The Eco Council have been actively involved with keeping our 
school grounds tidy by taking part in ‘The Great Big School Clean’ 
earlier in the year. The Eco representatives have also taken on 
the responsibility of ensuring plastic milk bottles and paper are 
consistently recycled in classes. As a school, we would like to 
teach pupils that litter and pollution is an issue around the 
world. Therefore, during the summer holidays, we would like 
pupils to get involved with picking up litter either in their local 
community, across the UK or abroad in order to highlight this 
important environmental issue. We would like to encourage 
pupils to share their contributions to helping the environment by 
providing pictures (these can be shared on our twitter page). 
Following this, we would like to share and discuss pupils work 
over the holidays in a whole school assembly at the start of next 
year. Thank you in advance for your support in helping raise 
awareness of this important environmental issue. We look 
forward to seeing and hearing about pupils’ hard work over the 
Summer! 

Message from Mrs Wild 
I cannot quite believe how quickly this year has flown 
by. Things have been busy during the past couple of 
weeks with a number of celebration events. Firstly I 
would like to say a huge well done to our Y2 and Y6 
children who performed amazingly in our end of year 
assemblies. They rose to the challenge and put on a 
performance worthy of the West End! Also well done 
to our children in Rec to Y5 who visited their new 
class teachers, all the teacher’s were impressed with 
their positive attitude and are looking forward to 
getting to know them more next year.   
At this point in the year I think it is important to take 
the opportunity to thank all of the staff who are 
absolutely amazing in all they do. Our staff are driven 
by wanting the best for the children. They are a 
pleasure to work with and are invaluable in making 
Broadoak the amazing school it is. One final thank 
you goes to you the parents for the fantastic support 
you offer to the school. Thanks to those who have 
attended trips or  supported the work of the PTA. 
And also to the parents who completed and returned 
the parent / child report slips.  
This year we are sad to be saying goodbye to not only 
our Y6 pupils but some other friends. I would like to 
wish James, Oliver, Lucia and Isabelle all the best in 
their future adventures, they will be greatly missed 
by all their friends at Broadoak. I would also like to 
wish James, Harry, Sebby, Jack, Jasmine, Keira, 
Patrick, Tadhg, Sophia and Isla good luck in their 
transition to their new school.  
Unfortunately today we are also saying good bye to 
Mrs. Whittaker who has been part of the Broadoak 
Team since 2006.  I’m sure you will join me in wishing 
her the best of luck in her new job.  She will be a 
huge loss to the school and will be greatly missed by 
us all.  Could I also wish Miss Carter a well deserved 
rest as she begins her maternity leave today.  I look 
forward to sharing news of the new arrival in the 
Autumn Term. Finally I would like to wish you all a 
very happy and safe summer. I look forward to seeing 
you all back on Tue 3rd Sept! Mrs. Karen Wild. 

Lunch Payments 
From September, there will be an increase in dinner costs from 
£2.00 to £2.10 per day.  Could I also remind parents of children 
transitioning from Y2 to Y3 that payment for lunches is 
completed via ParentPay as the children are no longer eligible 
for the  free Universal Infant School Meals.  In order to assist 
the office team, please could parents ensure that ParentPay 
accounts remain in credit throughout the term. 

School Uniform  
As a school we pride ourselves on looking smart and ready to 
learn. If you are looking to buy uniform for your child over 
the summer holidays here is a reminder of our school 
uniform: 

 Our PE Kit is:  

 
PLEASE LABEL ALL SCHOOL CLOTHES & SHOES TO AVOID 

LOST ITEMS.  

Boys  Girls 

 Trousers - mid grey, 

long or short 

 Shirt - pale blue or pale 

blue polo shirt  (EYFS / 

KS1) 

 Jumper - mid grey V 

neck, or Broadoak blue 

sweatshirt 

 Socks - grey  

 Shoes - any sensible 

shoes, black/navy, but 

not trainers  

 Skirt or pinafore dress - 

mid grey 

 Trousers - mid grey  

 Blouse - pale blue or 

pale blue polo shirt 

(EYFS / KS1)  

 Shirt and tie (KS2) 

 Jumper or cardigan - 

mid grey V neck or 

Broadoak blue 

sweatshirt 

 Socks - white or tights, 

grey or black 

 Shoes - any sensible 

shoes, black/navy, but 

not trainers  

Early Years / KS1 KS2 

 Black shorts 

 White t-shirt 

 Black plimsolls  

 As EYs / KS1 Plus… 

 Black / navy, plain 

coloured tracksuit 

 Trainers  

Bank Holiday Date Change 
Due to the VE day anniversary, the May Bank Holiday has been 
moved from Monday  4th May 2020 to Friday 8th May 2020. 
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